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Hi

I would like to register my objection to the proposed housing development on the green field site next to
Ganzell Lane, Shakespeare Road, Uley Road referred to as site PS29.

This is open green land and close to the distinctive escapement valued by many and once built on is gone
forever. | objected to this option when it was proposed previously.

There is significant building on sites already in Dursley, for example the Lister site which will be ongoing for
several more years and comprising a vast number of dwellings.

Whilst | appreciate the ever growing need to build more homes, we do need to consider that we exhaust
brownfield sites first before considering building on green land. Additionally, that we consider that new
dwellings are located close to a range of work opportunities and whilst | understand there are plans to
increase employment opportunities, | cannot see how this will offer the range of employment or quantity
to negate the need for residents to travel further afield for work. Career options are limited in the area
and commuting to Stroud, Gloucester, Bristol and beyond for work is a reality for many and the numbers
doing so can only increase adding to the congestion on the roads through Dursley and the wider area.

I would be grateful if you would provide a receipt to acknowledge my email.

Regards
I



